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At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall in October

Fine Art and Print Exhibition. Saturday 22nd from 11am to 4pm and Sunday 23rd from 11am to 3pm
This is a great opportunity to purchase interesting original artwork, quality prints and cards by local artists
So why not come along and perhaps buy an early Christmas present for that special person in your life
Hall of Crafts. Peasmarsh Memorial Hall - Sunday 9th from 10am to 4pm

New and previous exhibitors will be there plus the usual snack bar - Admission is free

Doctors Surgery
Tuesday 4th from 11.30am to 12.30pm to book an appointment contact Rye Medical Centre on 01797 223333
Please note that due to low demand this will be the only surgery taking place in October

Parish Council Meeting Tuesday 6 at 7.30pm - Peasmarsh residents are invited to attend

Flower Arranging Group Wednesday 12t from 10 am to noon - Theme is Hedgerow Beauty
New members welcome - Contact Deirdre Bull on 01797 230208 for more information

Film Club. - Friday 14t at 7.30pm - Film is Black Book. Regrettably only film club members can be admitted
to this showing due to the terms of the film screening licence. If you'd like to become a member for only £20
per year for 10 films then contact Hilary on 01797 230205 for more details

Attic and Collectors Fair. Sunday 16th from 10am to 2pm. Refreshments available and admission is free -
This is the start of the regular monthly Autumn and Winter fairs

Regular hall activities

Brownies. Sing for Fun

Mondays at 6.30pm (Term time only) Wednesdays at 2pm - Contact Yvonne on
01797 230693 for more details

Mothers and Toddlers Zumba

Thursdays at 9.30am (Term time only) Thursdays at 7.30pm

At Peasmarsh Recreation Ground

The summer sports days sponsored by Peasmarsh Parish Council and run by Boume's Sports Association
every Wednesday in August were highly successful. All sessions were structured so that all children of
primary school age could take part in the activities. Each of the sessions attracted 20 or more children and the
activities ranged from football to a big bug hunt in the woods beside the Recreation Ground. It is hoped to run
something similar again in August next year.

In October Bourne's Sports Association will be running a 2 day soccer school for 5-13 year old boys and girls
on Thursday 26th and Friday 27th. The cost is £30 per child and Peasmarsh Parish Council has negotiated a
50% reduction on this price for children from Peasmarsh. Please note this reduced rate is only available to
parents living in Peasmarsh

For more details email boumnessportsassociation@gmail.com Mobile 07540934487 or visit
peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk to download an application form

The Queen Thanks Peasmarsh

In response to the Birthday Card sent on behalf of residents depicting scenes from Peasmarsh to celebrate Her
Majesty's 90th Birthday a card and letter has been received from her Lady-in-Waiting both of which can be
viewed in any of the village noticeboards
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HELP US RAISE FUNDS FOR A NEW CHILDREN'S & ADULTS’ PLAY AREA

Peasmarsh Village Sign

The Parish Council is considering a request to
commission a village sign, constructed of wrought iron
and mounted on an oak post, to provide a focal point
for the village. Peasmarsh Primary school has been
approached to become part of the project and invite
the pupils to submit designs as part of a competition.
Residents are also invited to submit their ideas for a
design to encourage a broader community
involvement. The design should symbolise
Peasmarsh, its history and environment and include
the Peasmarsh Panther. The closing date for entries
is the 15th November and they can either be emailed
to peasmarshpc@outlook,com or posted in the
Memorial Hall post box .

If you are interested in becoming involved in this
project or would like more information then contact
councillor Celia Pollington via the Parish Clerk email
peasmarshpc@outlook.com.

All Souls' Day Candle Service

Harvest Festival Service and Lunch -
Sunday 9th October

After last year’s sell-out success, we are
once again holding a HarvestFestival lunch
at Beckley Church immediately after the
HarvestFamily Service at 11.00am on
Sunday 9th October.

Ticket prices are £8 for adults and £5 for
children. This price includes a hot, two-
course lunch with a free glass of cider
(adults only!) and soft drinks for all.
Vegetarian meals available if requested in
advance.

For more information and to buy tickets
please telephone Jenny Als 01797
230324 or Diane Marsh 01797 260 596

All Souls' Day at the beginning of November is traditionally a time when the church remembers all
those who have died after living good and faithful lives.

This year we shall be holding a special evening service at 5.00pm in Peasmarsh Church on Sunday
30th October, when we shall remember by name those we know of who have died in our parish in
recent years, as well as any others who are specially asked for. All are welcome to come and
remember their own loved ones who have died. Those wishing to have them mentioned by name
are invited to contact Father John.01797 230226. Revd.john.burgess@gmail.com




